
 
The Healing Hands Foundation traveled to Cali, Colombia from February 19th to the 27th with over 75 volunteers from the U.S.A. and 
over 200 Colombian volunteers from “Manos Unidas de Colombia Foundation”.  Working together this medical mission was a success.  
The volunteers were able to perform over 600 surgeries, nearly 1000 dental procedures and about 7,773 medical consultations in 6 days.  
The volunteers were able to perform all this work in five different hospitals (Hospital Universitario del Valle, Fundacion Valle del Lili, 
Institute for the Deaf and the Blind, Isaias Duarte Cancino, and Carlos Carmona).     
Our volunteers were also able to work together with local doctors and train nurses, medical students and residents.  This is a major 
milestone accomplished and one of our goals that was set when THHF was founded.  With the help of all the volunteers we were able to 
donate close to $1M in medical equipment, medicine and supplies.  We are also in the process of creating an exchange medical program 
between the Hospital Universitario del Valle from Cali and Johns Hopkins Hospital in the field of Plastic Surgery. 
The Healing Hands Foundation would like to thank all the volunteers from the U.S.A and Colombia for participating in the mission.  Also 
we would like to thank to everyone and every company that donated towards this mission without your support this could not be possible. 
 
More detail information and photos about this mission will be available soon …   
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